

HENRY KENDALL HIGH SCHOOL

INCURSION INFORMATION AND CONSENT FORM Maths Club

Dear Parent/Caregiver 1 February 2016

Your child has the opportunity to attend the Maths Club, which runs every Wednesday afternoon from 3.10pm to 4.30pm in the school library. This program has been planned to support work being done in the classroom, for students from Year 9 to 12.

The Maths Club is the joint initiative of HKHS and the Smith Family. It enables students to study Maths in small groups with HKHS Maths teachers and community volunteers, including retired scientists, engineers, computer scientists and teachers.

There is no cost involved. The group will be supervised by Ms Jenny Lill and Mrs Lalit Buhagiar-Sharma.

There is a waiting list for Maths Club. Your child will be able to attend the Club when the completed permission notes have been returned to the school, and a space has become available in the Club.

Please complete details below and return this note to the Maths Staffroom.

N.B No student will attend an incursion if the permission note has not been received prior to the incursion date.

Yours faithfully

Principal:	Teacher:
Andrew Backhouse	Jenny Lill
(This incursion is part of the students' learning program and has the Principal's approval)	
I also give permission for photographs to be website - YES / NO (please circle).	e taken and published in the school's newsletter and/or schoo
Parent/Caregiver Name (Please print)	Parent/Caregiver Signature Date
Is your child Anaphylactic	
□ No □ Yes	
Allergic to:	
Where will the EpiPen be located on this inc	cursion:
Special needs of my child of which you should be	e aware (e.g., allergies, medication – please provide full details):
Parent/Caregiver Contact No(s):	(on date of this incursion)

Student's Mobile No: